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Oregon's current vote by mail system is a wonderful example of how to make it 

easier to vote and since arriving here in 2017, I have thought of it as a terrific 

example of how to create a more participatory democracy. 

 

In a time when certain groups are pushing the national SAVE act, which again would 

restrict voting, and thereby favor the wealthy people who already have too much 

power, PLEASE SAVE OUR CURRENT VOTING SYSTEM.  

 

DEFEAT SENATE BILL 210! 

 

It is a blatant partisan act to suppress participation in our democratic process. 


